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(Neb.) - Thefts from Vehicles

By: John Thayer Posted at: 05/04/2012 06:52 AM

From April 28th through May 2nd, the Chadron Police Department investigated numerous thefts
from vehicles. The thefts occurred during the evening and early morning hours from vehicles
parked outside of residences throughout town. The Chadron Police Department is requesting
assistance from the public as the majority of these crimes are opportunistic, preventive measures
such as locking vehicles and removing valuable items from view will help deter these thefts from
occurring. The Chadron Police Department would also like to request if anyone sees suspicious
activity to please call the police department at (308) 432-0510 or if you have information related to
these crimes, please call the Dawes County Crime Stoppers at (308) 432-0519.
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